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CONSTRUCTION BULLETIN

Jefferson Street Knoll- Future Student Parking Lot- Excavation and Dirt Hauling
From: Romero, Dr. David T. 
Date: Tuesday, July 23, 2002 5:49 PM
We have just been informed by our contractor that effective Wednesday, July 24, work will begin on the leveling of the knoll located between Jefferson and Grant streets in preparation for an additional student parking lot. On the following day, Thursday July 24 through Monday July 29, actual hauling of excess dirt will commence. Trucks will be entering the campus through Grant Street then up on Jefferson, through the west end of Parking lot 6. All dirt loading will be done within the curb line of the knoll. Trucks will then exit the knoll on the west side and exit the campus using the drive approach to the west of the knoll. Contractor will have flag-staff present to control traffic activity. Signs will be posted by contractor on Grant and Mt Vernon streets notifying motorists about the trucking activity. Loaded trucks will deposit their dirt in Parking lot #1. Trucks will follow a circular route to the north, along Mt Vernon to Esperanza to K Street and back to Grant for reloading.

Please call my office at extension 8965 or 8985, or Brian Sawicki at extension 8924 if you have any questions or comments about this activity. THANKS.
